Connie Harp is our Wee Center director. She has worked at Wee Center for 13
years. Connie is married to Kevin Harp and they have 4 children. She lives on a
farm and enjoys a busy family life. Connie attends church at First Baptist Church.
Connie enjoys getting to know the families that are involved with Wee Center and
helping make them feel comfortable while their children are in our care.



